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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear parents and carers,

The students have been working particularly hard this week with a number of functions,
including student night, at the hotel. The student ‘Italian night’ was a huge success, and 
a special mention has to go to our first years Eli and Maija who were Front of House 
for this event and worked impeccably. There have also been exams taking place and 
again, the effort and commitment being put in by our students has been wonderful to watch.
 
Yesterday we had our final Student Leadership Team meeting of the academic year. I’m proud to see a group 
of students so committed to ensuring student voice is strong. It was also heart-warming to see them say 
goodbye to the third years on the team and to thank them for their contributions to college life over the years.

This summer sees the first time our hotel is opening during the holidays for two weeks between Monday 31st 
July, through to Sunday 13th August. As we all know Covid had a big impact on the hospitality industry, so this 
2 weeks is a great opportunity for previous Foxes graduates to return to the hotel and gain some valuable 
work experience and polish their skills. You may have also seen this year we are offering holiday breaks 
between September and January, it was great to see some of our graduating students book in to return during 
next term to come back to Foxes for a fun filled week. Please visit our website if you want more information on 
the holiday breaks.

Hope you all have a great weekend!

MARK COSTELLO

FOXES LODGE & BURROW
Another week full of fun and activities for students at Foxes Lodge and Burrow! They all 
went to the seafront and had some delicious fish and chips and then enjoyed a nice walk. 
Some of our students signed up for Inclusive Cycle sessions and had a fantastic time 
riding the bikes - they all want to go back for more sessions!

FOXES ROOST
The Roost have visited Tropiquaria during PDHW time this week. They had a great time 
looking at all the animals, having a picnic and spending time in the sunshine with their peers.

Inclusive Cycle

FOXES LOFT
Students at Foxes Loft had planned to visit various places in Minehead for a picnic. Some 
students chose to go to the beach independently, some to Blenheim Gardens. Students 
visiting Blenheim Gardens enjoyed a boogie to the live band, getting their practice in ready 
for Graduation! 

Dance practice

Fish and chips on the seafront

FOXES TRADING POST
Students from Foxes Trading Post had a lovely time in Blenheim Gardens having a picnic with 
friends and listening to the live music!

Foxes Hive will be joining us next week

Enjoying the sunshine!

Live music and a picnic in Blenheim Gardens

FOXES ROOST
Foxes Roost had a fantastic day out this week when they went on the local heritage steam 
railway to Watchet. They visited the local radio and boat museums and we all found it funny 
when the students asked staff member Sandra what a radio was called when she was a child...

FOXES EARTH
Foxes Earth enjoyed a visit to the Jubilee Cafe to play some Crazy Golf together this week!

Crazy Golf @ The Jubilee Cafe

Visiting the Boat Museum

Watchet Railway Station

FOXES HOLLOW
The boys from Foxes Hollow went on an adventure to Weston-super-Mare this week. They had 
a great time seeing the sights; they went on the Grand Pier and even braved the Weston Eye 
(ferris wheel) which gave views for miles! They showed great community and road safety skills 
whilst venturing around the unfamiliar surroundings.

The Grand Pier Kiss Me Quick!


